
Management Committee Meeting 
Monday 25th July 2022 

 
Meeting Commenced at 11am 
  
Those present: Derek Hornsey, Richard Coleman, Kevin Preston, Gerry Tyler 
Gary Murphy 
  
Fixtures: Kevin is in the process of finishing the fixtures for the remainder of the  
Season. All fixtures and cup games will go onto full time by the time we 
recommence Football in September. 
  
Referees: We now have a number of new referees that have come onto our 
panel.  
To make things a little less stressful for our match officials on a Tuesday we 
are now going to be able to appoint four referees in the morning and a different four 
in the afternoon. Clubs are being asked to nominate a match official for referee of the 
year. Derek and I will present him with a token of the Leagues gratitude for his 
service to the League. 
  
Venues: Our Chairman has been looking at another venue so that we can 
cater for the teams in the north of the County. Three venues were looked at but 
only one was suitable for our requirements (Stanway School). We will contact 
the school next week to find out the availability and cost. 
  
Representative Football: 60s 65s are going well Gary is trying to organise an inter 
League competition over the next couple of months We are still trying to find a 
manager for the 50s. Details of all representative Football can be found on the App. 
  
AGM: After much discussion we have decided to keep the date for the AGM as the 
1st September, Venue to be confirmed:  
  
Next Season: Each division will have a maximum of 8 teams. A number of formats 
have been suggested. We reduce the number of games we each play at a 
tournament but increase the playing time from 10 minutes each way to fifteen but 
only play two games, Same playing time as this season. Or we play home and away 
twice keep the same playing time as this year. Each team will play every month from 
March to November excluding August. 
  
New Committee Members: Over the last couple of months I have been approached 
by some of our members who would like to come onto the Committee to help out. 
Their offer of help is much appreciated so we will be getting in contact with them 
shortly. We need someone to take on the role as Registration Secretary. We also 
need a person to find sponsors. 
Rule Amendments: Each of the committee are looking at our Rules and proposing 
some amendments: The Secretary will be writing to the member Clubs asking for 
their input into the alterations of our Rules. 
  
Presentation: League and Cup. This we intended to make a special occasion. All 



trophies and medals will be presented after each final. We are looking to play the 
50s Cup finals midweek, so that it can be a special occasion. All Cup finals we are 
looking at providing food. 
  
Finances Next Season: Team registration fee will stay at £25 per team, We are 
reintroducing the £5 player registration fee. All players must be registered on the 
whole game system. Tournament fees will increase to £50. Match Officials fees will 
increase to £40. 
  
Dates Next Season: It is our intension to put all of the playing dates for age group on 
the App by division. We will also put a separate section on the App for Club 
Tournaments. Also, a Notice board for Clubs wishing to advertise their tournaments. 
  
There being no further business the meeting closed at 12.35 


